
Wishing all of our  customers a  Merry Christmas,  

 Here at Hydromar we've had a fantastic year, we've seen significant 
growth and lots of new customers. We've also increased the size of 
our team and our operating hours to keep up with customer demand.  
 All of this resulted in recently being awarded the Chamber of 
Commerce's Small Business of the Year Award. 

I'm writing to you to let you know that we will be closed down over 
Christmas from Friday 21st December through to Wednesday 2nd 
January  (inclusive). We are expecting to have a very busy start to 
the new year, with several new contracts starting, and as such we are 
trying to push through as much work as possible before Christmas. To 
this end we are offering 5% discount on any jobs quoted and 
ordered* between now and Christmas. Why leave it until the New 
Year? With our short lead times it could still be with you before 
Christmas or if required shipped to be with you in the New Year. 

 Earlier this month we delivered on a job for a fabrication company, 
they required  25mm mild steel balustrade profiles. Lead time was 
critical for the customer, and we ended up cutting around 785 metres, 
184 hours of cutting in just 6 days! 

 

            

                     

 


